
	

	

	
	
	
	
	

31.08.20	
	
RE:	Homework	Framework	
	
Dear	Families,		
	
		I	am	writing	to	provide	you	with	information	regarding	our	renewed	homework	framework	
(attached	to	email	and	available	on	website	shortly).	
	
The	three	key	principles	to	our	homework	framework	are:		
-Aiding	long-term	memory	through	retrieval	of	prior	learning;		
-Building	a	dialogue	of	learning	between	home	and	school;		
-Teaching	children	good	habits	about	valuing	and	being	responsible	for	their	learning.		
	
	
Summary:	
-Nightly	reading	expected	from	all	pupils;	
-Weekly	homework	will	be	set	by	class	teacher	on	a	Friday	and	received	back	by	
Wednesday;	
-Homework	will	consist	of	spelling,	times	tables,	maths	and	topic;	
-Teachers	will	take	note	of	progress	of	spellings	and	timetables.		
	
Special	or	additional	needs:		
For	pupils	with	specific	needs,	a	bespoke	agreement	regarding	homework	will	be	made	
between	the	SENDco,	Teacher	and	Parent/Carer.			
	
Class	teachers	will	set	homework	from	end	of	w/c	07.09.20.		
	
	
Your	Sincerely,		
	
Ashley	Milum	
Principal		


